
   Pot Luck Supper
Evening!

Saturday 11 February 2012 at 20 Mill Road starting at 7.30pm

As everyone was obviously far too busy with preparations for

the festive season we decided to change the date of our Pot Luck

Supper evening to 11 February 2012.   So why not brighten up

your February by joining us at 20 Mill Road at 7.30pm?  

Everyone brings along either a main course dish, or a vegetable
or a dessert (please contact Denise Bardan on 811948 to let her

know which you would like to bring so that she can co-ordinate

everything).  

Our social evenings are open to everyone, so if you would like

to find out more about the tennis club and its activities, - or if
you just want to have a good night out with friends in the village

- why not come along and try it out!


